
 

  
 

COVID INFORMATION

HEALTH AND SAFETY POLICIES 
The IADC will continue to monitor and update its members on the latest COVID travel 
requirements to Germany. In addition, we are monitoring the situation in Ukraine closely 
and, should it become unsafe to travel to Berlin and therefore impossible to proceed with 
our meeting, attendees will be notified immediately, and registration fees and hotel room 
deposits will be refunded accordingly. 
 

Germany Drops Proof of COVID Vaccination or Negative COVID Test 
As of June 14, all COVID-19 entry restrictions to Germany have been lifted. Entry to Germany 
is permitted for all travel purposes. It is no longer necessary to present proof of vaccination, 
proof of recovery, or a negative test result for entry to Germany. 
 

U.S. Drops COVID Testing for Return Flights 
If you are registered or are planning to join us in Berlin for the Annual Meeting, please note 
that the United States just dropped the requirement for a pre-departure COVID test to 
enter the country. This means that to re-enter the US after the Annual Meeting, you do not 
need to take a COVID test. For more information, click here. 
 
 

For up-to-date information on travel requirements and COVID restrictions in Berlin, 
visit the city’s Convention and Tourism Bureau’s travel updates page here. 

https://www.usatoday.com/story/travel/news/2022/06/10/travel-covid-test-requirement-us/6657199001/
https://www.visitberlin.de/en/important-information-your-visit-berlin

